
375
th

 ANNIVERSARY COMMITTEE 

May 22, 2014 

 

 

Present:  Mary Antes, Pam Bonaguide, Lois Davis, John Dyer, Carole Felz, Barbara Holtz, Brad 

Keyes, Jane Sciacca 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:08.  The minutes of March 19
th

, April 9
th

, April 24
th

, and 

May 8
th

 were approved unanimously.  Only the meeting of May 8
th

 had a quorum. 

 

Parade 

Brad reported that his demonstration float is almost ready.  He is awaiting permission to display 

the float at the Public Safety Building and at the various schools.  So far there are 40 plus groups 

signed up.  In ten days, the highway signs will go up.  There will also be a reverse 911 call to let 

residents know about road closures. 

 

The high school band will not march.  Some parents were concerned about the length of the 

parade route.  The band will play at the beginning of the parade, perhaps at Five Paths, and at the 

end of the parade with bus transportation between stops. 

 

Lois and Jane will be sure parade participants sign waivers.  Middlesex Bank donated $500 to 

purchase materials for the bike decorating.  Arts/Wayland will sponsor a crazy hats making 

workshop at Loker School on June 11
th

 at 2pm. 

 

Barbara Holtz sent a note to the Wayland riders in the Pan Mass Challenge inviting them to ride 

in the parade.  There are about 40 riders. 

 

There will be activities at the end of the parade:  food from 11 to 3, including pizza by the slice 

and the quilt cake.  Music will be provided by the Sudbury Valley New Horizon Band and the 

Daddios. 

 

Commemorative Booklet 

John’s booklet could go on the Historical Commission’s website as his own document without 

the approval of the 375
th

 Committee.  John was thanked for his effort. 

 

Website 

Brad had a conversation with Nancy Boyle about the website.  It can be a living site or an 

archive.  Either would require substantial work 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:55. 


